
 

Need The General Orders in Print  

for the 2024-25 Year? 
 

Again, this year, if your Auxiliary has no access to a computer or any other way to get our General 
Orders and bulletins on-line, for $35 for the 2024-25 year, the Department Secretary will send your 
Auxiliary paper copies via snail mail.  

Fill out this form with your payment and return to:  

Dept. VFWA Treasurer, Lenore Otto 
1383 W. Wisconsin Ave. 
Oconomowoc, WI 53066 

 

Make Auxiliary check for $35 payable to VFWA-WI, earmark checks “General Orders Mailings”. 

 

Please print clearly:  

Auxiliary Name & Number: ___________________________________________________________________  

Mail General Orders to: (Check One) ____ President or ____ Secretary  

Provide Mailing Address: Name: _____________________________________________________________  

Address: ______________________________________________________________  

         City: _______________________________ State _______ Zip ____________ 

 


